
 

 

 

 

JUNE 18, 2020 

NEW DATE 

 

Science for Solutions has been postponed due to the  

COVID-19 outbreak, which has placed travel and meeting 

restrictions on universities and institutions attending the 

conference. To prevent potential community spread at 

this time, the Science for Solutions conference is 

postponed until early summer.  

Q: Why not host the meeting remotely? 

A: The organizing committee believes that the networking and face-to-face interactions 

at Science for Solutions are invaluable, and those benefits associated with the conference 

would be lost in a remote meeting. 
 

Q: If I cannot attend the conference on the new date but I already paid my registration 

fee, may I be refunded? 

A: Yes! Please email jsohl@weber.edu to get reimbursed. 
 

Q: If I already registered, will my registration be valid for the newly scheduled 

conference? 

A: Yes! All current registrations will be honored in June. 

Visit airqualityscience.org for more information, or email lexiewilson@utah.gov  
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